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I have been voting in Oregon for close to 50 years, and the better part of it has been 

vote by mail. It has been efficient, practical, safe and secure, and to think of going 

backwards to in-person voting is mind-boggling. If the intent is for more Oregonians 

to have their voices heard by voting, then there is no reason to change our current 

system. 

 

I am opposed to Senate Bill 210 which, in my opinion, is meant to cast doubt on our 

American election system and make it harder for Oregonians to vote. 

 

I believe it is essential that you vote AGAINST this bill and help to preserve one of 

the safest voting systems in our country, one that Oregon has been and can continue 

to proudly support. 


